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To:  Mr. Tim Johnson, American TCB 
From:  David Waitt 
Subject: FCC ID RVW2230 compliance with FCC “integral” antenna regulation (15.407(d)) 
Date:   25 Mar 2004 
 
 
This letter attests to the compliance of model 2230 access point to the above referenced FCC 
specification. If there are any questions or if additional information is required, please contact me 
at david@waitt.us 
 
On behalf of Alcatel, 

 
David Waitt 
 
 
Permanently attached 5 GHz “external” antennas. 
 
In certain installations where an external 5GHz antenna will be used, 
it may be necessary to make the antenna connection permanent (thus 
making the antenna “integral”) at the time of installation. 
 
In these instances the antenna connection will be made permanent by 
Nortel Networks personnel at the installation site. 
 
If an external antenna is required for an installation that is not 
being performed by Nortel Networks personnel, the connection will be 
made permanent at the time of manufacture and be shipped from the 
factory with the connection already made. 
   
 


